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From: Eric A Hahn <erichahn@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 6, 2010 10:19 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

My name is Eric Hahn and | am an average forex trader. | really feel that the new proposed margin requirements in
the forex market would greatly hinder my trading. Under the proposed rules | would not be able to add to winning positions
or add another currency pair to help offset risk. If this regulation is being proposed to help the little trader like me, it is

actually hurting me a lot more.
Thank You.



